
IMPORTANT ANNOUCEMENT FOR 

CANDIDATES APPEARING PERSONAL 

INTERVIEWS 
 

POSTPONDMENT OF INTERVIEWS FOR 

VARIOUS POSTS SCHEDULED ON 05
th

 , 6
th

 , 

7
th

 and 8
th

 November 2012 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

  

Due to administrative reasons the interviews for various posts 

Advertised vide Advt. No. 01/2012 (Including Supplementary 

Advertisement) & Advt. No. 02/2012 scheduled to be held on 

05th, 6th, 7th and 8th November 2012 are hereby postponed until 

further orders. We regret for the inconvenience. 
 

Further instructions in this regard will be conveyed / displayed 

on company’s website suitably.  
 

For any query you may reach at 022-26595228.  

 

04.11.2012                           Chief General Manager (HR) 

 


